
CANCELED PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
OF HUNTSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL  
SCHEDULED FOR August 21, 2025 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Town Council of Huntsville, Utah, Weber County, 
WILL NOT hold a Public Hearing to discuss fee amendments which will increase culinary 
water rates on August 21, 2025. The Public Hearing will be rescheduled to a later date.  
 
  
 
Dated this 13th day of August, 2025                    Posted:      Town Hall 
         Post Office 
         Utah.gov/pmn/ 
         huntsvilleutah.gov 
_______________________________ 
Nikki Wolthuis, Deputy Clerk 
 
 


